WISH

A WHOLE SCHOLAR APPROACH TO EDUCATION

Dear WISH Middle School Families,

| want to start by saying thank you so very much. | am incredibly thankful
for the kind words and supportive partnerships you have shared with our
faculty and staff throughout this year and especially during this challenging
time. Thank you for being flexible, thank you for being positive, and thank
you for being great partners in your child’s education! The past few days
have been interesting, challenging, and unique and you have all been
wonderful in working with our staff regarding all of the changes we have had
to make at the last minute. | also want to highlight our hardworking and
dedicated staff who have “rolled with the punches” to prepare for school
facility closure. This is a true community and | could not be more
impressed!

If you were unable to stop by WISH last Friday to pick up your child’s
Chromebook, please call the MS Main Office at (310) 410-9940 anytime
between 7:45 am-4:30 pm for assistance in helping your child get access to
the lessons.

Please review this document as it is full of useful information and
resources that will help support your scholar's learning from home. (When
clicking on a link in the document, press an additional button on your
keyboard at the same time to open in a new tab. Chromebook or Windows:
press CTRL; Mac: press Command) We understand this is a challenging
time and a new experience for everyone, but we hope to give you the most
support possible through this journey.

Please reach out to me should you have any questions!

Sincerely,

Principal Murphy

Note: For more information about COVID-19, please visit the CDC
and World Health Organization for the latest updates.
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